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      Dates for your diary  
Monday 21st June—Creative Art Day 
in school 

Friday 25th June—Colour Day  
*Pearl to dress in blue  

*Ruby to dress in yellow  

Thursday 8th July—Sports day  

*Pearl class @ 9:30am  
*Ruby class @ 1:30pm  

Tuesday 13th July—Reserve Sports 
Day  
*Pearl class @ 9:30 

*Ruby class @ 1:30 
Thursday 15th June—Reports out to 

parents  
 

Weather Warnings! 

The weather can be very  
unpredictable this time of year 

and can change very quickly. 
Please ensure your child has  

appropriate clothing.  

Check the weather forecast and 

if there is a chance of sun,  
ensure your child is wearing 

sun cream before  

coming to school!  
 
 

Thank you for your  

continued support.  

Mrs Gauntlett and Mrs Jones 

Our Topic This Term 
 

This half term, our topic in Reception 
will be ‘Ready, Steady Cook’! We will be 

learning about different types of 
foods, recipes and trying to prepare 
some foods ourselves! Please keep an 

eye out for further information.     

PE 
 

Please make sure your child has 
a named PE in school.  

Ruby class take part in PE on a 
Wednesday and Pearl class will  

take part in PE on a Thursday.   

 
This half term we will be learning  

how to keep ourselves fit and 
healthy and practising for Sports 

Day in our PE lessons.  

On PE days, please make sure that 
your child has their  

earrings taken out and long hair 
is tied up.  

 

 

Please don’t forget to check our 

website for up to date  

information. 

http://www.dereham.norfolk.sch.uk 

Water Bottles  

Please make sure your 

child has a named water 
bottle in school everyday.  

It is important that your 

child is able to access it 
during the day when they 

are thirsty. 


